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                                                                                                  11th November 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I would like to give you advance notice of events where the KS2 choir will be singing 

during December. If the event requires your permission we will send out a separate 

letter nearer the time. Some local visits are covered by the general permission slip you 

have already signed. 

 

Tuesday 10th December   –   Holmbush Shopping Centre from 5pm * 

Thursday 12th December   –   Elmcroft Nursing Home   1.30 – 2.30pm 

Friday 13th December  –   Christmas Raffle School hall   3.00 – 3.30pm 

 Friday 13th December –   ‘ Light Up Shoreham ’ from 4.30pm * 

Monday 16th December   –  Kingsland Nursing Home   11.00am 

Wednesday 18th December   –  The MS Centre, 1 – 2.30pm 

 * another letter with all the relevant information will be sent out nearer the time for 

these two events. 

 

The office have choir tee shirts available in a variety of sizes if you have not brought 

yours yet or you need to buy a bigger size, they cost £5.00. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Mrs S Green  
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